
NOTICE TO ALL MEMBERS AND ORGANIZATIONS 

OF METROPOLITAN UNITED CHURCH 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RE-BUILDING OF EAST ENTRANCE AND RAMP 

Construction will begin on Wednesday, July 4th with an estimated time for construction of 6 weeks.  The 

doors on the west (Wellington St.) side of the building will be the main entrance during the construction 

period.  We will be relocating the ramp from the parking lot area to the south side of the church.  This 

entranceway will have a fairly steep ramp and so anyone using a wheelchair will require assistance.  This 

entranceway will be available Sundays and other days when necessary. 

Tom Slade, Chair 
Property Committee 
 

 

LADIES’ LOWER LEVEL WASHROOM 

Construction will begin July 4th with this facility closed for approximately 4-5 weeks.  We apologize for 

any inconvenience this may cause; however, our wonderful church will be better served with its 

completion. 

We wish to take this opportunity to thank Time Out, the Men’s Breakfast Club, the U.C.W., and other 

private donors for their financial support which has made this much needed improvement possible. 

Tom Slade, Chair 
Property Committee 
 

 

Finally, regarding the ramp construction, please be advised that we have in the T.I.F.T.F. account in 

excess of $70,000 in hand.  This amount was due in part to savings dollars, acting as our own contractors 

when we rebuilt the four main entrances.  We mention this only to ask if anyone would like to donate 

funds to these two projects, we would be most grateful. 

Tom Slade, Chair 
Property Committee 
 


